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IMPORTANT LETTER TO PARENTS  

 

Dear Parent, 

  

Please note the following: 

  

 School will now finish this Friday the 18th of December for the Christmas holidays. 

 On Friday the 18th the canteen is serving a party buffet in the classrooms.  If you pay for 
dinner you can buy this through ParentPay as usual. 

 On Friday all classes will leave through their usual exits at the following times: 
  

P.5,6 and 7   12:30  

 

P.4      12:45  

 

P.3     1:00  

 

P.2      1:15  

 

Nursery   1:30 

 

P.1   1:40  

 

Please take a careful note of these times. 

 

Please do not ask for younger siblings to get out early with older siblings as this would be 

problematic to organise and will compromise bubbles. 

 

School will re open on Monday 4th January (not Tuesday the 5th). THE CANTEEN WILL 

NOW BE OPEN FROM THE 4TH JANUARY.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs S Sheeran 


